




TWELFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 
Follow in the Footsteps of Christ 
 

 The great fifty-day celebration of Easter has concluded, as have the 
feasts honoring the Holy Trinity and the Body and Blood of Christ. Last week 
we began a long stretch of Ordinary Time that will bring us to late November. 
Saint Paul tells us today that those who are baptized "have clothed yourselves 
with Christ" (Galatians 3:27). This scripture is echoed in the Church's baptism 
ritual when we sing, "You have put on Christ, in him you have been baptized."  
 

 This message is inspiring and sobering at the same time, for in today's Gospel, we get to the 
heart of what it means to be clothed in Christ. The Lord tells us, "If anyone wishes to come after me, 
he must deny himself and take up his cross daily and follow me" (Luke 9:23). For the next twenty-
two weeks we are called to take up the cross and, with Saint Luke as our guide, follow in the 
footsteps of Christ. 

GOT A SMARTPHONE? DOWNLOAD OUR APP! 
 

Go to your app market and search  
“Notre Dame of Mount Carmel Church” 

 

(Be sure to enter “Mount” and not “Mt.”) 

SENIOR LUNCHEON REMINDER! 
Tomorrow, Monday, June 20, 2016  

following our 12:10pm Mass.  
We look forward to seeing you! 

A COUPLE OF CHANGES! 
 

You may have noticed that Deacon Henry deMena’s name no 
longer appears on the front cover masthead of 
our bulletin.  That is because Henry and his 
family have permanently relocated to Naples, 
Florida, where he is serving as a deacon at his 
new parish of St. Agnes.  How blessed they are 
to have his considerable gifts!  For the 
foreseeable future, Deacon Henry has graciously 

offered to continue holding his two bereavement seminars here at 
Notre Dame – one in the spring and one in the fall.  We are so 
grateful we can continue to provide this valuable resource to those 
mourning a loss. 
 

You might also have noticed a name change on the 
bottom half of our bulletin cover:  what was 
formerly the “Quilting Ministry” is now called the 
“Pat Gawdun Quilting Ministry”  Not only did 
Pat found the ministry and ensure that it thrived 
for more than a decade, she was the ultimate 
example of a true disciple of Jesus:  rooted deeply 
in faith; engaged fully in the life of the parish; never seeking the 
spotlight; always concerned about others instead of herself; 
generous in all ways.  Today, Pat continues to love our faith 
community from her heavenly home. 

DO YOU ATTEND SUNDAY’S 
7:30AM MASS REGULARLY? 

 

We are in need of Hospitality Ministers for the 
7:30am Mass on Sundays.  If you can make 
coffee and plug in a coffee machine, this job is for 
you!  Many hands make light work, so we are 
hoping to hear from a few willing souls!  Contact 
the Parish Office at 973-538-1358, extension 100 
for more details or to sign up. 

GIFT SHOP ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

With the dedication and creativity of a new 
leadership team, a decision has been made to 
temporarily close our Christ Corner Gift Shop 
from July 1 until just after Labor Day.  There 
were many items in the current shop that were 
not selling, so no new merchandise was ordered 
in an effort to clear out that existing inventory. 
 

When the “new and improved” Gift Shop 
reopens in September, we are confident the parish family will find 
much to be excited about!  Our leadership team will be working 
hard to determine what types of merchandise best meet our 
ministries’ needs and also reflect the overall mission of our 
evangelizing parish community. 
 

If you have questions or would like to serve as a Gift Shop 
minister when the shop reopens, please contact Jean in the parish 
office: 973-538-1358, ext. 122, or jpankow@ndcarmel.com. 

OUR MASS BOOK 
 

There are currently many dates available in the 2016 
Mass Book for the daily 12:10pm and 5pm masses from 
October through December.  Until those Mass times 
have been filled, the 2017 Mass Book will remain 
unavailable.   
 

If you  would like to request a special Mass intention in 
2016 for someone living or deceased, please call the Parish Office 
at 973-538-1358, extension 100, or stop by the Hospitality Desk 
before or after any of our weekend Masses. 

ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT 
Adoration Ministry Seeking Summer Help 
Due to Our Regular Adorers' Vacationing! 

  

In order to keep our normal hours of adoring 
Jesus from 7am-7pm during the summer 
months, we are seeking additional Adorers to 
sit and spend time with Jesus in the Blessed 
Sacrament in one hour increments.   
 

If you can assist for just one hour on ANY 
Friday during the months of July and August, whether it be only 
one Friday or several Fridays, we would love to hear from you!  
Please contact Ivette Valori at 973-885-0502/
adoration.ndmc@gmail.com, or stop by the table in our Gathering 
Space to fill out a form (also available on our website at 
www.ndcarmel.com). 
  

“Nowhere on earth are you more loved, than by Jesus, living and 
truly present in the Most Blessed Sacrament ... He is really there 
in Person waiting just for you.”  - Mother Teresa of Calcutta 

 

St. Benedict's Chapel, Every Friday 7am - 7pm 



June 19, 2016 

FAITH FORMATION/RELIGIOUS EDUCATION DATES TO REMEMBER 
Sunday -   
June 19 
 

Food & Clothing 
Collection 
 

Father’s Day 

7:30 am, 9 am, 10:30 am, 12:15 pm Mass 
9 am & 10:30 am Shepherd’s Call 
 

Monday -  
June 20 
 

12:10 pm Daily Mass 
12:40 pm Anna League Senior Luncheon 
5:30 pm Teen Band Rehearsal 
7 pm Rosary/Novena  
8:30 pm AA 

Tuesday -  
June 21 

12:10 pm Daily Mass 
7 pm Centering Prayer 
7:30 pm Contemplative Living 

Wednesday  
June 22 

12:10 pm Daily Mass 
7 pm Adult Choir Rehearsal 
7 pm Women’s Cornerstone Planning Meeting 
7:30 pm Pastoral Council Meeting 

Thursday -  
June 23 
 
 

12:10 pm Daily Mass 
10:30 am Centering Prayer 
6 pm Yoga 
7:15 pm FM Traditional 
8:30 pm AA / Al-Anon 

Friday -  
June 24 
 

12:10 pm Daily Mass 
7 am-7 pm Adoration 
11 am Overeaters Anonymous 

Saturday -  
June 25 
 

Applebee's 
Fundraising 
Tickets in our 
Gathering Space  

12:10 Daily Mass 
9:30 am Pat Gawdun Quilting Ministry 
12:40 pm Reconciliation 
1:30 pm Baptism Prep (off site) 
5 pm Sunday Vigil Mass 

Sunday -   
June 26 
 

Applebee's 
Fundraising 
Tickets in our 
Gathering Space  
 

 

7:30 am, 9 am, 10:30 am, 12:15 pm Mass 
9 am & 10:30 am Shepherd’s Call 
11 am Teen Band Rehearsal 
11 am Teen Choir Rehearsal 
 

Registrations for our 2016-2007 faith formation/
religious education year are underway for students 
entering PreK4 – Confirmation level 2 as well as 
our special needs classes. The last day to benefit 

from our discounted fees will be June 30th. Please go to Notre 
Dame’s website (www.ndcarmel.com) to register. 

For the latest view of our parish calendar,  
please visit us at www.ndcarmel.com 

Continued from last week… 
4 THINGS YOU NEED TO KNOW ABOUT PRAYER 

#4.  Pඋൺඒൾඋ Bඋංඇ඀ඌ Rൾඌඎඅඍඌ 
 

Because you are in a genuine 
friendship with God, he answers 
your prayers. At the most basic 
but astounding level, prayer 
works. It works! God is not 
obligated to anyone and does 
whatever he wishes, but he 

chooses to act through prayer and because of prayer, not 
apart from prayer. This means that prayer brings results. 
Prayer makes a difference to the world. Matthew 7:7 reads, 
“Ask, and it will be given to you; seek, and you will find; 
knock, and it will be opened to you.”  It goes on: “For 
everyone who asks receives, and the one who seeks finds, 
and to the one who knocks it will be opened. Or which one of 
you, if his son asks him for bread, will give him a stone? Or 
if he asks for a fish, will give him a serpent? If you then, who 
are evil, know how to give good gifts to your children, how 
much more will your Father who is in heaven give good 
things to those who ask him!” (verses 8-11.)  James 4:2  
makes it perfectly clear: “You do not have, because you do 
not ask.” It’s that simple. You do not have the things you 
want because you do not ask for them. God has blessings 
stored up for those who will ask. Though God can act in any 
way he pleases, he chooses to work through prayer. 
 

Prayer builds a relationship between you and your God; it 
changes and prepares you; and it just plain works. God uses 
this unique form of relationship to bring you countless 
blessings. 
 

Source: Tim Challies, iBeleive.com 

QUO VADIS: VOCATIONS DISCERNMENT  
FOR YOUNG MEN 

 

Vocations Discernment for young men 15-25. “Quo 
Vadis – Where are you going?” Where is the Spirit 
acting in your life? Where is the Lord encouraging you 
to go? Quo Vadis Days is a time of recreation, 
fellowship, and prayer to help you explore the Lord’s 

call in your life. Activities will include prayer, Mass, Adoration of 
the Blessed Sacrament, Liturgy of the Hours, Rosary, games, 
sports, talks, great food, and discussions. It is a time to share our 
faith and meet other young men seeking God’s will. Quo Vadis 
Days will be held June 29- July 1 at the Sacred Hear t Retreat 
Center in Newton, New Jersey. There is no cost. For more 
information and/or registration, contact the coordinators Fr. Jared 
Brogan and Fr. Edgar Rivera in the Vocations Office at (973) 777-
8818, ext. #711. You can also email Frs. Brogan and Rivera at 
jbrogan@patersondiocese.org or fredgar@patersondiocese.org. 

IMPORTANT MESSAGE FROM OUR DIOCESE 
 

If any person may have been abused by any priest, they should 
immediately contact their local County Prosecutor’s office and the 
Diocese’s Victims Assistance Coordinator: Peggy Zanello at 
 973-879-1489.  
 

You may also contact either of the Diocesan Response Officers: 
Rev. Msgr. James T. Mahoney, Vicar General and Moderator of 
the Curia, 973-777-8818, ext. 205, or Sister Joan Daniel Healy, 
S.C.C., Chancellor/Delegate for Religious, 973-777-8818, ext. 
248. The entire text of the Policy of the Diocese of Paterson in 
response to Complaints of Sexual Abuse is available on the 
diocesan website: www.patersondiocese.org. 

 

GO TO www.facebook.com/ndcarmel  
and be sure to “LIKE” us! 

BE IN HIS PRESENCE 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
Fridays, 7am-7pm, in our Chapel 



TWELFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

LEARN GOD’S WAYS OF HANDLING MONEY TO 
BECOME DEBT FREE! 

 

John Corr Family Resources a project of the 
Religious Teachers Filippini is offering the Financial 
Peace University (FPU) founded by Dave Ramsey.  
This isn’t your typical “money class.”  Financial 
Peace University is practical, entertaining and fun! 
 

What would your life be like if there were no money issues? The 
average family completing the course pays off $5,300 and saves 
$2,700 in just 90 days.  That’s an $8,000 change in position in just 
the first three months!  Whether you’re struggling to make ends 
meet or you’re a millionaire, FPU has something for you. Great for 
young married couples, couples preparing their children for 
college and even those engaged! And great for those retiring and 
working to set things right!  FPU is based on scripture and is a 
proven plan that will work for you. 
 

Join us, every Thursday for 9 weeks (makeup classes available if 
you have to miss a week), June 30-August 25, 2016, 7-9pm at 
Villa Walsh 455 Western Ave. Morristown, NJ 07960.  For 
questions or to register contact Sr. Mary Beth at 916-202-6382 or 
rmelloyd@gmail.com.  Scholarships available. 

LOYOLA JESUIT CENTER INVITES YOU TO  
AN EVENING IN THE LOYOLA PRAYER GARDENS 

Featuring the Mueller Family Schola (The Polyphony Family) 
 

Join us for this evening concert, Thursday, June 23, 2016 from 
6:30-9pm at Loyola Jesuit Center , 161 James 
Street, Morristown NJ., containing polyphony from 
well-known masters: Palestrina, Victoria, Handl, 
Clemens non Papa, Praetorius, Hassler, etc.   
 

The concert will feature sacred Church Music, sung 
in harmony by a family of five including young 
children ages 12, 10 and 7 (it will be the same 
program they will sing in Krakow, Poland for 
World Youth Day).   There will also be a Super 
Raffle with a top prize of $30,000.  For more information or to 
register contact Loyola at (973) 539-0740 or 
retreathouse@loyola.org. 

MARCH FOR LIFE INSPIRES OTHER NATIONS 
ProLife News Brief, June 2016 

 

The Washington, DC, March for Life has inspired a 
worldwide movement. Since the March began in 1974 
in the nation's capital, millions of people around the 
globe have participated in these peaceful 
demonstrations which are a celebration of life.  In 
recent weeks, marches have been held in Ottawa and 
Victoria, Canada; Brussels; Birmingham, United 

Kingdom; Prague; Columbia (in over 40 cities); Rome. 

COMPASSIONATE FRIENDS 
 

The Compassionate Friends, a self-help group for 
bereaved parents, siblings, and grandparents will meet 
Thursday, July 14 at 7:30pm, at St. Chr istopher 's 
Church, 1050 Littleton Road, Parsippany, in Rm. 101.  
The evening’s program: “Summer Time with all its 
Memories” (Sharing of pictures of our beloved children).  For 
more information please call Lily Capriglione at 973-568-4164. 

FATHER’S DAY PRAYERS 
 

In gratitude for my Father… 
 

Dear God, the Father of us all, I thank you for my 
father. Along with my mother, through the marvel of 
your creation, my father gave me the gift of life itself. 
He was such a good teacher and mentor, such a 
wonderful example of how to live a life of faith. Please 
take care of him now and be generous with him as you prepare 
him for the rewards of eternal life you have prepared for him. 
 

For a father who was difficult… 
 

God of Love, I come before you to pray for my father. You know 
how much he suffered and you alone fully know how much was 
wounded and broken in him. I feel so sad, and at times I feel so 
angry, so cheated, because I couldn't have a good relationship with 
him. I don't want to spend the rest of my life resenting my father, 
so I turn to you to hold him up to you. I know you are a God of 
mercy. Forgive him and heal him. Please let that forgiveness touch 
my heart as well. I want to forgive him and know the peace of 
letting go of those hurts - or at least the peace of not letting them 
continue to hurt me. I pray for him because I want what is best for 
him. I want him to know you and to know your love for him. One 
day, in your loving embrace, may all the wounds in his heart be 
healed. 
 

For a father who has died… 
 

Father of Life, I thank you for my father. He was such a blessing 
to me while he was still with us. I still miss him so much. I thank 
you for what he left me as gifts of love and faith. I pray that he has 
enjoyed your embrace and that the relationship he and I have now 
might someday be renewed with you in heaven. Until then, I 
entrust him to your love and ask you to let him look out for me and 
to assist me to stay on the path to you. 
 

Source: http://www.catholicfamilyfaith.org/ 

UPDATE FROM OUR GUATEMALA OUTREACH 2016 
Building Four Homes this August! 

 

With our parish support and jointly with the 
From Houses to Homes organization, 24 
disciples representing our parish will journey for 
one week (August 21-27) to build four  homes 
for four very deserving families in one of the 
poorest areas in Guatemala.  What an amazing 
blessing!   
 

Following is an update on the fundraising efforts we have 
undertaken to help cover the costs of airfare and building materials 
for the homes (estimated at $1,200/volunteer): 
 
 

 CARWASH TO BE RESCHEDULED:  Due to rain we 
had to cancel our carwash and are hoping to reschedule for 
some time in July or early August.  Stay tuned! 

 

 APPLEBEE’S PANCAKE BREAKFAST:  Please plan to 
join us Saturday, July 9, anytime from 8am to 10am at the 
Applebee's, 240 Rt. 10 (W), East Hanover for this wonderful 
event where you can enjoy a great breakfast in fellowship 
with your friends, relatives and members of our faith 
community!  We will sell tickets ($10 each) in our Gathering 
Space June 25 & 26, after all of our weekend Masses. 

 

 WISH TO MAKE A DONATION? Please send your 
donation (check made out to Notre Dame of Mt. Carmel 
Church, “Guatemala Outreach” noted on the memo section 
of your check) to our parish office, attention Cristina Folan.  
Any amount will be an amazing blessing in helping our parish 
fulfill this outreach mission! 

 

*********** 
ROOM FOR TWO MORE!  Two of our volunteers had to 
withdraw from the mission.  If you are interested in joining us, 
please contact Cristina as soon as possible (973-538-1358,  
ext. 105 / commsupport@ndcarmel.com) for more information. 
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